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Ton Plynaar and Bernie Heinrichs are planning on a Geocaching trip into the Nanoose area 
when the weather cooperates.  Unlike fly fishers, Geocachers are a bit choosy about weather 
conditions.  It will probably be for a bit longer than half a day – more or less depending on 
consensus. The trails are in the Kicking Horse Pub area where we could go for lunch.  Meet us 
there if you want to check it out without Geocaching.   Fishing and Geocaching are remarkably 
similar – they both involve hunting.  The difference is that with one you try to analyze a fish 
brain and the other one you try to analyze a human brain.   To get more info, meeting time and 
place etc., please call Bernie at 250 668-6658 or at bheinrichs@shaw.ca . 
 

mailto:bheinrichs@shaw.ca

